
 

 
 
5 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You may be aware that November is recognised annually as ‘Movember’, a month 
dedicated to raising awareness for men’s health issues, including prostate cancer, 
testicular cancer and mental health. This year, we are excited to participate in this 
important initiative and would like to invite you to help us make a difference. 
 
We are organising a fundraising campaign to support Movember and would be 
grateful for any contributions in support, no matter the amount. Your donations will 
go directly to programmes that promote awareness, research, and support for men’s 
health. 
 
A number of our staff members are growing moustaches as part of the campaign 
and pupils will have the opportunity to buy moustache badges for £0.50 each or 
donate cash in school. 
 
We will also be collecting donations using this following link or QR code below: 
https://movember.com/m/15312251?mc=1  . 
 
Together, we can help improve the lives of men affected by these health issues. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity and support! 
 
Yours faithfully 

    
Mr J Till   Mr T Walker 
Headteacher  Head of School 
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